
Report of the Delegate Assembly Planning Committee 
By Julie Colby, Lincoln Education Association, Chair 

This year’s planning committee started by looking at the data from last 
year’s Delegate Assembly evaluations. The professional development on 
Friday Night was a huge success. So, therefore it will continue at this year’s 
Delegate Assembly. There will be several great learning opportunities on 
Friday night. The meeting will be called to order on Friday night and 
delegates will have a wonderful opportunity to hear the keynote speaker. 

A short video clip of Delegate Assembly was made and posted social media 
and the website to help inform members about DA. Board members will 
wear a red lanyard, and other experienced members will once again wear 
‘ASK ME’ buttons to help delegates, especially first-time delegates, with 
questions. 

The planning committee also wanted to continue to support and promote 
the Children’s Fund. The Children’s Fund has been an excellent resource for 
helping students with a variety of needs, from helping provide transportation 
to appointments, medication, eye glasses and clothing, for many years. 
There will be a 50/50 split-the-pot raffle. 

Also our NSEA president and our executive director will provide treats for 
your building and there will be a gift card raffle. These raffles will continue 
to raise money for the Children’s Fund. 

Lastly, the committee looked at bids from around the state for future 
Delegate Assemblies and decided to take a motion to the NSEA Board of 
Directors to have DA at Cornhusker Marriott Hotel in Lincoln for 2022 and 
2023. The board approved. 


